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Kia ora koutou 
 
Code Club has started up again for this term. All children Y4 and above are welcome to come along at 
3.10pm on Mondays.  Please contact sacha@otari.school.nz if your child is interested in attending. 
 
Scholastic Book Orders – Please have orders completed by Thursday. 
 
Technology – Due to a building upgrade at Karori West School, technology for our Yr 7/8 students finishes 
for the year on 16 August.  
  

 

 
Upcoming Events Calendar: 
Activity Who's Involved Date & Time Cost 
Trip to Te Papa Kererū/Tōtara Thurs 1 Aug $8.00 
WZ Netball Selected students Tues 13 Aug  
Mathswell Yr 5/6 Selected students Wed 14 Aug, 6.30pm  
Mathswell Yr 7/8 Selected students Thurs 22 Aug, 6.30pm  
Trip to TKK Ngā Mokopuna Tūī/Kōwhai Fri 5 Sept TBC 
School Photos All students Tues 24 Sept  

 

 
 
Have a great week everyone.  
 
 
Ngā mihi nui       
Clifford 
 
Community Notices: (Please note: Notices are sent to us. They are not an endorsement) 
 

Unravelling the Adolescent brain.  A Brainwave Trust seminar for coaches and instructors of young people. Sunday 
22nd Sept 3-4.30pm.  Uni of Otago, 23 Mein Street, Newtown.  Tickets $25 Eventbrite.  Explore the impacts and 
influences of adolescent development from the perspective of coaching and mentoring young people more 
effectively. https://adolescent_brain_and_coach.eventbrite.com 
 
 

Te Taonga Horomata:  Māiatanga.  Virtue:  Confidence 
Confidence brings the strength to try new things, to gain mastery through practice. With confidence, we 
cast off self-limiting beliefs and doubts. We offer our gifts as a worthy contribution. When opportunity 
comes, we step up to it. We just say “yes”. 
 

‘Confidence comes not from always being right, but from not fearing to be wrong.        Peter T Mcintyre     
                 

Phone: 475-3018       Email: office@otari.school.nz       Our bank account is:  Otari School BOT 060561-0017355-00 
 



 
 

 
 

 

What does your

Nurture Your Tamariki

child really need?

Why come?

Topics include:

How the brain grows and develops
Why children need to feel loved
Help children handle stress and feel safe
How experiences shape healthy development.

Join us to talk about ... What does your child really need?
TIME & DATE

7-9pm 
Thursday 1 August 2019

Poipoia te kākano, kia puāwai 
Nurture the seed so it will blossom

For more information visit www.brainwave.org.nz

Nurture Your Tamariki

COST

$10 Free supper
and hot drinks
provided

A child needs consistent, responsive, loving care from parents or adults in their lives. 
 Come along to this talk for parents and whanau with a Brainwave Kaiako.

_

As a parent you may feel overwhelmed by advice. 
In this talk we will share some key things with you
that can help your child to reach their potential. 
You will leave with a clear understanding about
what you can do to give your child the best start in
life.

Attendee

TO BOOK

Hosted by Wellington Plunket Group at 
St Luke's Centre (Upper Hall), 34 Pitt St,
Wadestown

https://bookwhen.com/wellingtonnorthplunket All enquiries to Anna O'Meeghan - 0274311455,�
Email: anna.omeeghan@plunket.org.nz �https://www.facebook.com/WellingtonPlunketGroup/

VENUE

Wellington Plunket Group would like to thank EasySwim Swim�
School Wellington for supporting this event. 


